
 

 

ITEM 162-2801-R0314 Attachment 

 

TO: Board of Regents 
 
FROM: James Limbaugh, Chancellor 
 MSU-Northern 
 
RE: Nomination to the Montana Motorcycle Safety Advisory Committee 
 
DATE: March 2014 
            

 
It is my recommendation that David Evans be appointed, effective December 31, 2013 
for a four-year term to the Montana Motorcycle Safety Advisory Committee. 
 
Mr. Evans is certified as a RiderCoach® by the national Motorcycle Safety Foundation 
(MSF certification #128435), and is an instructor of motorcycle safety training for 
Montana Motorcycle Rider Safety.  Mr. Evans also is certified by MSF as a RiderCoach® 
Trainer, and has trained many of the RiderCoaches® currently working for MMRS. 
 
Mr. Evans is a talented, responsible, and dedicated instructor of motorcycle safety.  He 
promotes motorcycle safety in his community and throughout Montana.  In his work as a 
RiderCoach® Trainer, Mr. Evans has distinguished himself among his peers with his 
broad knowledge of motorcycle safety training and ability to help individual 
RiderCoaches® serve students better.  He has also demonstrated that he has a broad 
view of the roles of rider training, highway safety, and licensing in improving the safety of 
Montana’s motorcycle riders.  Mr. Evans would represent both MMRS and its instructors 
with distinction, and his presence on the MMSAC would help improve motorcycle safety 
in Montana.  
 


